
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 2/1/2011 6:54:52 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC Information Alert: More Pipeline Documents Online

In addition to the document referenced below in Tom Hall's email, the 
California Public Utilities Commission has also posted to its website at
www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/events/sanbruno.htm the following documents:

* PG&E's Accelerated Gas Transmission System Aerial and Ground Leak Survey 
Trends Report

* Sempra's Response to Jan. 3, 2011, CPUC Directive

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Hall, Thomas A. [mailto:thomas.hall@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 8:03 PM 
To: Hall, Thomas A.
Subject: CPUC Media Advisory: PG&E Files Status Update on Actions Directed by CPUC re: San Bruno

On Jan. 3, 2011, the National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) sent safety recommendations re: the 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) pipeline explosion in San Bruno. The California Public 
Utilities Commission immediately ordered the state's utilities to address the NTSB's recommendations,
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and set a March 15 deadline for PG&E to comply with the CPUC's pipeline records search. Today, 
PG&E filed an update on its actions.

That information is available at: http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/PUC/events/sanbruno.htm
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